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WIRRAL END OF LIFE CARE CHARTER 

ONLINE RESOURCE LAUNCH 

The launch of the new Online Resource, created to support the Wirral End of Life 

Care Charter, will take place on 11th May during Dying Matters week. 

This Resource has been created to help everyone seeking help and guidance 

concerning end of life care on Wirral, whether they are members of the public or 

professionals. Opinions are being sought on an ongoing basis, to help the Resource 

evolve and develop. 

Partner organisations involved in its development include Wirral Hospice St John’s, 

WUTH, and Wirral CT, among many others. 

“We are hoping that this Resource will prove to be invaluable for everyone seeking to 

access end of life care on Wirral,” said Julie Gorry, chief executive of Wirral Hospice.  

“Everyone deserves the highest quality care possible at the end of life, and we 

believe that this is another step towards achieving that goal.” 

Dr Jane Fletcher, Cancer & End of Life Partnership Lead of Wirral Clinical 

Commissioning Group and Dr Fawad Ahmad, Consultant in Palliative Medicine, will 

launch the Online Resource at 2.30pm on Wednesday, 11th May.  If you would like to 

attend the event or would like further details, please contact Suzanne Lake at 

suzannel@wirralhospice.org  
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